
Banned Books Week, September 22-28, 2024 
 
In honor of Banned Books Week, the Wilkes 
University Alpha Gamma Alpha chapter of Sigma 
Tau Delta, the International English Honor Society, will 
be adding banned books to the Little Free Library in front 
of Kirby Hall. We will have a celebration of banned books 
on Tuesday, September 23rd in front of Kirby Hall with 
free cupcakes and books during club hours. We invite you 
to stop by, borrow a book, and grab a cupcake (while 
supplies last). If you borrow a banned book, we ask that 
you read it and then return it to the library or share it so 
that we can enable as many folks as possible to read 
banned books.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For questions, contact Dr. Helen H. Davis , helen.davis@wilkes.edu 


